
4.27.25                                                              
Announcements                                                                                                

        Sunday of Divine Mercy (2nd Sunday of Easter) - Year C 
 

1. The Growing in Faith program is today immediately following Mass and will be held in the 
church basement. Everyone is encouraged to attend.  
 

2. Religious Education class meets Wednesday at 3:45 p.m. This is the last class of the school year 
except for those making their First Communion and Confirmation, who will meet through the 
month of May.  
 

3. Mass on Wednesday is at 5:30 p.m. followed with Adoration.  
 

4. The Finance Council will meet this Wednesday, April 30th at 3:00 pm. In the Rectory.  
 

5. There will be no Mass this coming Friday, May 2nd as Father Cally will be at Cum Christo.  
 

6. The Cum Christo weekend for women is May 1-4 and will be held in Absarokee. Fr Cally is the 

Spiritual Director for the Women’s Weekend. Applications are available on the table at the 

entrance.  

 

7. The Catholic Daughters scholarship application deadline is Thursday, May 1st. The applications 

can be found on the table at the entrance of the church.  

 

8. Please remember to send in your donation to the Annual Catholic Appeal.  Donate generously 

to support evangelization in Eastern Montana.   

 

9. Mary Queen of Peace in Billings is holding their “Annual Spring Tea” on Saturday, May 3rd.                  

If interested in attending, please contact Amanda Peterman. A flyer is posted on the bulletin 

board at the entrance for more information.  

 

10. Thank you for all your contributions to our parish. Please continue to help in any way you can.  
 

  

 
 
 


